
Friday 2nd October 2020 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been 

learning this week: 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed reading ‘The Gruffalo’ 

this week and created some wonderful paintings, 

headbands and crafts!   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

   
 

 

 

Some of the things the children 

might experience next week:  
 

We will be exploring the traditional 

tale, ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’ 

and carrying out lots of lovely 

activities relating to this. 

 
 

Next week the children will be 

learning two new sounds: i and n.  

                           

 

  

 

 

 

How you can help your child at home: 
 
Please draw some thick 

lines on a sheet of 
paper and help your 

child to cut along them, 
holding their scissors 

correctly. 

 
 

 

  
 

Sign of the week! 

This weeks sign has been ‘good 

afternoon’ and next weeks will be ‘to 

eat’: 

                       
                                                 to eat 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information: 
Flu Immunisation – these will take place in school on Monday morning. You will have been sent an e-consent 
form so please ensure you have given your permission if you would like your child to receive the flu nasal spray 
in school. We will be with the children to reassure them and the nursing team are always fantastic.  
Reading - Please keep using the pink keyword books to check that your child recognises and can say the sounds 

(so far s,a,t,p). If you are unsure how to pronounce the sounds, have a look at this:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-ksblMiliA8  

Your children are doing so well discussing their wordless books with us. We check that they can recognise and 

name the characters. Once they can read the words below, they will start bringing a book with words home. As 

soon as they do this, please remember not to read it to your child, but they are to read it to you! Thank you.  
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